
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Newsletter – Autumn Term 2022 – Friday 14th October 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
It’s been a very busy week in school with two special days bookending the week – Hello Yellow Day on 
Monday and Diwrnod Shwmae today.  As a result, the school has been very colourful!   
 
Parent Questionnaire 
 
Your feedback, views and opinions on how we are currently performing as a school are very important to 
us.  We hope that you will feel that your child is happy, safe and making good progress whilst in school.  
However, we would always encourage you to come and talk to us if you feel this isn’t the case. 
 
We would be very grateful if you could complete the following survey expressing how you feel about the 
school and the provision we provide.  This will help us to be as effective as we can be in providing a safe, 
engaging and stimulating environment for all pupils, where they make good or better progress in their 
learning.  We will analyse the results of the survey to find out whether we need to adapt/improve our 
processes in specific areas. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/JfUDHAmuDS 
 
The survey should take only a few minutes to complete.  We will publish summary data from the survey 
following the deadline for completing it, which is Friday 28th October. 
 
Hello Yellow Day 
 
Pupils across the school were thinking about their feelings and emotions on Monday as part of Hello Yellow 
Day.  During the day, pupils in each class engaged in a range of age-appropriate activities which helped 
them think about their mental health and well-being.  Many thanks go to Mrs Bowers for organising the day.  
 

  
 
Diwrnod Shwmae 
 
Diolch yn fawr iawn i Mr Davies a Criw Cymreig heddiw.  A big thanks goes to Mr Davies and the Criw 
Cymreig for a wonderful day of Welsh language activities within the school.  It has been great to see the 
pupils in their Welsh colours, hear them speaking so much Welsh and of course witnessing the amazing 
teamwork and support which has been evident throughout the day as pupils from each of the four classes 
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mixed to make groups which then rotated around the school throughout the day, engaging in a range of 
activities. 
 
Here are some of our favourite photos from the day! 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

Harvest Festival 
 
A reminder that it is our Harvest Festival on Monday from 9.30am.  The pupils have been enthusiastically 
practising their performances this week and are sounding brilliant.  Parents are welcome to attend on 
Monday morning but please be advised that seating will be limited so that we can fit all of the classes and 
staff into the hall. 
 
This year, we will be donating food to PATCH.  If you have donations to make for this worthy cause, then 
please send them in with your children on Monday morning.  We will be delivering all donations to PATCH 
in Milford Haven on Monday afternoon. 
 
Please see below for information taken from PATCH’s website about the type of donations they would like 
to receive: 

 
We are always in need of tinned food, packets, and any other non-perishables that are in date. We cannot 
use dented tins even if they have been bought that way. 
 
Examples of tinned goods: meat, sausage & chicken meals, ravioli, curry, macaroni, chilli, bolognese, cold 
meat (corned beef or Spam/ham) fish, soup, baked beans, spaghetti, kidney beans, chickpeas etc, tinned 



tomatoes, custard/rice pudding, pasta or rice, tinned potatoes, tinned vegetables, tinned fruit 
 
Examples of other non-perishable foods: spaghetti or lasagna, cook-in-sauce (bottle or packet), packet 
noodles/savoury rice etc, cereal, coffee, tea, treats (biscuits etc), UHT milk, sugar, soft drinks, jam, 
marmalade, flour, pickles, sauces, gravy powder. 
 
Key Dates 
 
October: 
 
Monday 17th October:   Harvest Festival (9.30 -10.30am) 
 
Monday 24th October:   School Photos for Individual Pupils and Family Groups 

Parents’ Evening Appointments Released 
 
Wednesday 26th October: Halloween Disco (4.30 – 5.15pm Robins and Barn Owls and 5.15 - 

6pm Swans and Kingfishers) 
 
Friday 28th October:   Final Day of the Half Term 
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and 
(for the first week) our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos – this is for pupils who have been using their Welsh 
language skills in class or around the school.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, 
of course, some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Video – Friday 14th October 
 
Wishing you all the best for your weekend 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2022+23/14+October+22/Sageston_CP_School_Weekly_Update.mp4

